
 

 

EPM is allowed to inform the public 
 

After resolving the request for clarification presented by EPM, the judgment issued 

on January 26, 2023 by the Council of State, according to which EPM cannot 

continue to develop the SOMOS financing program, because it is not contemplated 

in its corporate purpose, became final. 

 

Since Friday, May 26, EPM suspended the operations of the program and began the 
process of communicating to customers and other interested audiences about the 
measures it is adopting in compliance with the court ruling.  

It is important to indicate that this decision only has scope in front of the clients of 
the SOMOS program in Antioquia. For the other subsidiaries of the EPM Group 
where the program exists, the operation continues normally. 

Consequently, from 2 to 6 May: 

1. Customers of the SOMOS program in Antioquia will not be able to use the 
different lines of credit to make purchases. 

2. The links of new clients to the SOMOS program in Antioquia are interrupted. 

3. Outstanding fees will continue to be billed to SOMOS customers through EPM's 
utility account. 

4. Claims or doubts about billing will continue to be addressed through the usual 
channels: SOMOS Line (604) 44 44 800, EPM Customer Service Offices in Antioquia 
and www.epm.com.co.  

 

Medellín, Monday, May 29, 2023 


